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Mr. Marcel Reghelini 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
British Columbia Transmission Corporation 
10th Floor, Four Bentall Centre 
1055 Bentall Street 
PO Box 49260 
Vancouver, B.C.   V7X 1V5 
 
Dear Mr. Reghelini: 
 

Re:  British Columbia Transmission Corporation (“BCTC”) 
BCTC Capital Plan Information Request No. 2 

 
Further to your letter of June 14, 2005, the Commission grants an extension to the regulatory timetable to allow 
BCTC one extra week to respond to the second round of Information Requests. 
 
This letter shall amend the regulatory schedule set down in Order No. G-33-05 to the following: 
 

• Responses to Information Requests No. 2 will be completed by BCTC by Friday June 24, 2005; 
 

• Written submissions and comments may be made to the Commission with a copy to BCTC by 
Wednesday, July 6, 2005; and 

 
• BCTC may submit to the Commission a Final Response to those Submissions by Wednesday, July 20, 

2005. 
 
 Yours truly, 
 
 Original signed by: 
 
 Robert J. Pellatt 
RWR/rt 
 


